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12

th
 October 2017 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Year 6 Lindy Hop Dance Competition 
Thursday 26

th
 October 2017 

 
As part of our WWII topic we are planning to host a Strictly Come Dancing Lindy Hop Competition.  
This year we will also be celebrating  art and music that has been produced by the children as part of 
this topic area. 
 
In order to make this as an authentic experience as possible, we would like children to come in 1940’s 
costume.  We have included some ideas to help you with this. 
 
We would like to invite parents to be our audience for this event. The competition will take place on 
Thursday 26

th
 October 2017 and will commence at  9.15am and finish at 10.30am.  

 
Please ensure you return the reply slip no later than Friday 20

th
 October, 2017 as spaces are 

limited.  
 
We would lke to thank you for you continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr Ryan and the Year 6 team 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- ---------- 
 

 
Year 6 Dance Competition Thursday 26

th
 October 2017 

 
Please return to the school office no later than Friday 20

th
 October 2017 

 
 
Child’s name: ____________________________________Class _________ 
 
I will / will not be able to attend the Strictly Come Dancing Lindy Hop Competition on Thursday 26

th
 

October 2017.  
(Please delete as appropriate) 
 
 
Name:……………………………………………………. 
 
 
Signed :………………………………………………….( parent/carer) 
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